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Monday, October 8, 2007
Check-in begins at 8:00 am

Program begins at 8:30 am and ends at 11:45 am
(Campus tours will be offered at 12:00 and 1:00 pm) 

Saturday, November 17, 2007
Check-in begins at 12:00 pm

Program begins at 1:00 pm and ends at 4:45 pm
(Campus tours will be offered at 11:00 am and 4:00 pm)

An informative program is planned for you and your parents that includes 
the chance to talk with students and faculty members and learn more about 
our academic program, student organizations, admissions and financial aid. 
Students attending the Monday, October 9 Open House will also be able to 
attend a class. Both Open House programs are wonderful opportunities to 
gain firsthand knowledge of the curriculum and environment at Rhodes. 

If you wish to attend one of our Open Houses, you may register online at 
rhodes.edu/admissionsprograms. All reservations should be made one week 
in advance. If you have any questions about the program, please call the 
Admissions Office at 800-844-5969. We look forward to having you 
experience the beauty and excitement of Rhodes.

Mock Trial Open House 
Monday, September 24, 2007

If you are interested in Mock Trial 
debate, forensics and pre-law, the 
nationally ranked Rhodes College 
Mock Trial team invites you to attend 
a practice trial session. Prospective 
students will also have the opportunity 
to meet with faculty, dine with current 
students, tour the campus and learn 
more about admissions, scholarships 
and financial aid options.

Service learning Weekend 
Fall, 2007

Each year, more than 80 percent of 
Rhodes students participate in at least 
one service project. Community  
service and service learning activities 
are available to students both inside 
and outside of the classroom.  
Students who attend the service  
learning weekend can attend a class, 
take a tour of campus, participate 
in a service project, learn about the 
community service opportunities on 
campus, hear about the Bonner  
Scholarship (a fellowship avialable to 
students who have been active in  
community service and leadership) 
and meet professors and current 
students.

Math, Sciences and 
Engineering 
October or November, 2007

The Math, Sciences and Engineer-
ing program will allow interested 
students to talk with departmental 
faculty and student majors. There 
will be a tour of related facilities 
and time for students and parents 
to get their questions answered 
about on-campus, off-campus and 
post-graduate opportunities in the 
fields of mathematics, science and 
engineering.

Fine Arts Weekend 
February 15 and 16, 2008

Fine Arts Fellowship auditions will 
take place on Saturday and are 
recommended for students who are 
interested in pursuing a major or 

minor in music or theatre. Students 
can attend a class, take a tour of 
campus, learn about the music and 
theatre opportunities on and off 
campus and meet professors and 
current students.


